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Hello,  I am Ingrid Henrickson, I have been an assistant Crew Leader With the Trail 

Keepers Of Oregon on the North Coast for the past five years. I help build, maintain 

and clear logs off of the trails with cross cut saws. It's fun and very rewarding work.  I 

feel it's important to pass the bill, that makes permanent the changes to landowner  

immunity laws.  Because now more than  ever before people need time in outdoors 

and in nature to learn how important it is to  preserve  for future generations.  I know 

from working on trail's and getting thank yous from hikers that they are important and 

help build a stronger community. If you pass the bill, We could rebuild a tire trail in 

Oceanside that is in need of repair, but it also connects the north and south side of 

the town.  Thank you Ingrid Henrickson 


